Hospital Authority appreciates
generous donation from Hong Kong
Community Anti-Coronavirus Link

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

a€<The Hospital Authority (HA) today (February 24) expressed heartfelt
appreciation to Hong Kong Community Anti-Coronavirus Link (HKCACL) for its
efforts to rally support from different sectors, including strong support
from local and Mainland organisations, to line up high-quality anti-epidemic
supplies and other support for the HA to boost the morale of frontline
healthcare workers in fighting against the epidemic.

The HA Chairman, Mr Henry Fan, said, "We express heartfelt thanks to
HKCACL for its kind initiative in boosting the morale of healthcare workers
in a timely manner. The move is a recognition of our staff's efforts during
this severe moment of the epidemic. We will work hand in hand with HKCACL in
the distribution of the supplies to our healthcare colleagues."

The HKCACL spokesperson said that the frontline healthcare workers of
the HA have been working very hard to save lives in the epidemic. The HKCACL
hopes that this donation can boost their morale in keeping up their great
efforts in fighting and overcoming the war against COVID-19.
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